WAYNESBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS
HOME LANGUAGE SURVEY

Berkeley Glenn Elementary School, Wenonah Elementary School, Westwood Elementary School,
540-946-4680 540-946-4660 540-946-4670

William Perry Elementary School, Kate Collins Middle School, Waynesboro High School
540-946-4650 540-946-4635 540-946-4616

School: Date:

Under the provisions of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, schools are required to identify children by dominant language. This
information is essential in order for schools to provide meaningful instruction for all students. Your cooperation in meeting this
important requirement is appreciated.

STUDENT’S NAME:

Last First Middle
DATE OF BIRTH GRADE LEVEL SEX M / F(circle one)

Is there anyone in your home who speaks a language other than English? YES / NO (circle one)

IF NO:

Please sign and turn in this survey.

Signature of Parent or Guardian
IF YES:
1) What language other than English is spoken?
2) In the indicated language(s) does the STUDENT (please circle one of the following):

Understand? Yes No Moderately
Speak? Yes No Moderately
Read? Yes No Moderately
Write? Yes No Moderately

3) What is the first language the student learned to speak?

4) What language does the student most frequently use at home?

5) What is the language most frequently spoken to the student at home?

6) What language is most often spoken by the adults at home?

7) Did your child attend school in another country? Yes / No (circle one)

8) What year did your child begin to attend school in the United States?

In which language do you prefer to receive oral communication from the school?
In which language do you prefer to receive written communication from the School?
Thank you.

Office Use:
Note: If a language other than English is indicated above, the student may be tested for English proficiency.
Please make sure that this survey is complete and place one copy in each record.

Cumulative Record ESOL Record



